
I bring extensive and diverse experience within CUFA, having served in multiple roles, 
including my current position as President, as well as Member-at-Large, Secretary, and 
Councillor. Additionally, I have contributed to key committees, including the Negotiating Team, 
the Joint Grievance Committee, and the Elections Committee. This broad exposure has equipped 
me with the insight, skills, and leadership necessary to navigate the complex challenges of the 
upcoming bargaining round in a demanding socio-economic and academic climate.

As I near the end of my first mandate, I remain committed to strengthening our union by actively 
engaging members, fostering open communication, and ensuring transparency through clear and 
timely updates on negotiations and policies. If re-elected, I will continue working toward these 
goals, always advocating for the fair recognition of our contributions to the University.

Serving as CUFA President has been an honor, and I am deeply grateful for the trust and support 
I have received. Your vote for a second mandate will reinforce my dedication to representing 
and advancing the interests of all our members.




